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Sarah Leach

Subject: RE: Notice of Public Meeting

From: Tim Nohara   
Sent: Sunday, June 16, 2024 10:31 PM 
To: Lindsay Richardson <LRichardson@pelham.ca> 
Cc: William Tigert <wtigert@pelham.ca>; Sarah Leach <SLeach@pelham.ca> 
Subject: RE: Notice of Public Meeting 
 
Good evening Lindsay, 
 
Thank you for this notice.   
 
I will plan on attending the Public Meeting and will provide verbal comments either virtually or in person if I can 
make it.  Please register me for the virtual comments.  Please keep me updated on any changes to the meeting and 
the ultimate decision.   
 
My written comments\question for inclusion in the Public Meeting Agenda package are as follows: 
 
I understand that “the Town of Pelham is iniƟaƟng a Zoning By-law Amendment to incorporate regulaƟons 
approved by the Ontario Land Tribunal (OLT) for cannabis and industrial hemp producƟon in Pelham.”  
 
Can you please send me the approved OLT regulations for cannabis and industrial hemp production in Pelham 
that you are proposing to incorporate into the Town’s Zoning By-law? 

Best regards, 
 
Tim J. Nohara 
Former Chair of the Cannabis Control Committee    
 




